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The Web Team had been responsible for the operation and overall organization of the uuaa.org web 
site since 1999. This changed this year as the site was reorganized by UUAA staff members and moved 
to a WordPress platform by the company Elevation Web. A transition to the new site is to begin in 
May. The web team will be trained in how to maintain the site. 
  
The web team also addresses technical issues, maintains uuaa.org mail accounts, listservs and uuaa.org 
forwarders, interfaces with our Internet Service Provider (currently UUism.net) and helps answer 
technology related questions. We provide “short links” such as “uuaa.org/service” and 
“uuaa.org/climate” to help make access to information easier.  We have kept track of some of the 
UUAA Google accounts (Board, Communications, Governance, etc) YouTube subscriptions. We no 
longer maintain the main UUAA Facebook page. 
 
Basically we do what we can to make communications go smoothly and keep information about UUAA 
easy to access. 
 
We continue to rotate “webtech” duty monthly and have been kept very busy with maintaining our 
listserv email lists and updating many parts of the website as more Vision information is generated and 
more staff and operations changes have occurred as we slowly come out of the pandemic. 
 
We have are limping along with three dedicated volunteers, having lost 2 valued members over a year 
ago. Once the new website is in place and we know what is needed to maintain it, we need to recruit 
new members. Our current members are Don Winsor (chair), Tricia Mooney and Sandy Simon, retired 
member Connie Lippert still provides occasional input. 
 


